
 
 

Chikkanna Governmnet Arts College, Tiruppur - 641 602 

5.3.3.1 - Number of sports and cultural events/competitions in which students of the Institution 
participated during the year 2022-23 

S.No Department 

Sports and 
cultural 

events/competitio
ns 

Activity 

Level                                             
Institution / 

Intercollegiate/ 
organizations                                          

No. of 
participants 

1 

English 

Sports 

DODGE BALL  INSTITUTION 

1 2 RELAY  INSTITUTION 

3 HOCKEY INSTITUTION 

4 TENNIKOIT INSTITUTION 

1 5 KABBADDI INSTITUTION 

6 JAVELIN THROW INSTITUTION 

7 

Culturals/Competi
tions 

ESSAY WRITING 
APPRECIATION 
CERTIFICATE 

INSTITUTION 1 

8 
SPELL BEE AND 

MODEL SETTINGS 
INTERCOLLEGIATE 5 

9 ARTUS SENTENIA INTERCOLLEGIATE 2 



 
 

10 
VIDEO 

COMPREHENSION 
INTERCOLLEGIATE 2 

11 Physics Sports 

RUNNER-
Bharathiyar 

university inter 
college hockey 

match 

University 1 

12 

  Culturals 

SPEECH/PARTICI
PATION 

CERTIFICATE 
LOCAL 1 

13 SPEECH/WINNER LOCAL 1 

14 SPEECH/WINNER LOCAL 1 

15 
SPEECH/PARTICI

PATION 
CERTIFICATE 

LOCAL 1 

16 
DEBATE/PARTICI

PATION 
LOCAL 1 

17 SPEECH/WINNER LOCAL 1 

18 SPEECH/RUNNER LOCAL 1 

19 SPEECH/RUNNER LOCAL 1 

20 
SPEECH/PARTICI

PATION 
CERTIFICATE 

LOCAL 1 

21 
ESSAY 

WRITING/RUNNE
R 

LOCAL 1 



 
 

22 
ESSAY 

WRITING/RUNNE
R 

LOCAL 1 

23 

Costume 
Design and 

Fashion 

Sports 

Chess 
Chikkanna Govt. Arts 

College, Tiruppur 
1 

24 Badminton 
Chikkanna Govt. Arts 

College, Tiruppur 
1 

25 Hockey 
Chikkanna Govt. Arts 

College, Tiruppur 
1 

26 Carrom 
Chikkanna Govt. Arts 

College, Tiruppur 
1 

27 Tennikoit 
Chikkanna Govt. Arts 

College, Tiruppur 
1 

28 Dodge Ball 
Chikkanna Govt. Arts 

College, Tiruppur 
1 

29 

Culturals/Competi
tions 

Drawing 

FINE ARTS CLUB, 
Chikkanna Govt. Arts 

College, Tiruppur 
1 

30 

VALLALAR MUPERUM 
VIZHA, Chikkanna 
Govt. Arts College, 

Tiruppur 

1 

31 
KHADI FASHION 
SHOW KHADI 
FEST 2023 

State Office, Khadi and 
Village Industries 
Commission, (Ministry 
of MSME, Government 
of India), Chennai 

5 

32 

Comp.Scienc
e 

Sports 

SHUTTLE- 
WINNER 

CHIKKANNA GOVT 
ARTS COLLEGE 

1 

33 
CARRAM- 
WINNER  

CHIKKANNA GOVT 
ARTS COLLEGE 

2 



 
 

34 
LONG JUMP- III 

PLACE 
CHIKKANNA GOVT 

ARTS COLLEGE  
1 

35 
200 MTRS - III 

PLACE 
CHIKKANNA GOVT 

ARTS COLLEGE  
2 

36 100- MTRS 
CHIKKANNA GOVT 

ARTS COLLEGE  
1 

37 
LONG JUMP- II 

PLACE 
CHIKKANNA GOVT 

ARTS COLLEGE  
2 

38 
DODGE BALL-

RUNNER 
CHIKKANNA GOVT 

ARTS COLLEGE  
1 

39 
HOCKEY - 
WINNER 

CHIKKANNA GOVT 
ARTS COLLEGE 

2 

40 KABADI- RUNNER 
CHIKKANNA GOVT 

ARTS COLLEGE 
1 

41 
200 MTRS - III 

PLACE 
CHIKKANNA GOVT 

ARTS COLLEGE  
2 

42 
100 MTRS - III 

PLACE 
CHIKKANNA GOVT 

ARTS COLLEGE  
1 

43 

BCA Sports 

Best Friends 
Hocky 

Torurnament -
Participation  

Rajapalayam  1 

44 
Jamal Mohammed 

Hockey 
Tournament  

Trichy 1 

45 
Nagarasam patti 

Hockey 
Tournament   

Krishnagiri 1 



 
 

46 Chess -3 th place 
Dream Kingdom 

District level 
1 

47 Chess -5 th place State level  1 

48 Chess-III Place District Level(Tirupur) 1 

49 
Badminton - II 

Place 
Chikkanna College 
(NSS Sports Meet) 

1 

50 Chess I Place 
Chikkanna College 
(NSS Sports Meet) 

1 

51 Chess-III Place District Level(Theni) 1 

52 Chess III Place   Bharathiar University 1 

53 

Culturals/Competi
tions 

National Level 
Symposium  

AVP College of Arts 
and Science 

6 

54 HIBOT  
Hindusthan College of 

Arts And Science  
8 

55 
National Level 

Technical  
Symposium  

Hindusthan College of 
Arts And Science  

3 

56 
State Level 
Technical 

Symposium  

PSG College of Arts and 
Science 

4 

57 
Tamil Eassy 

writing 
Ramakrishna Mission 

Vidyalya  
1 



 
 

58 Master Mind  
Vellalar College of Arts 

and Science  
1 

59 

Commerce 
(Internation
al Business) 

Sports 

SRISHTA23 
SASURIE 

INSTITUTIONS 
1 

60 
BIZMANZA 

ASSOCIATION 

Bharathiar University 
post Graduate 

Extension & Research 
Center, Erode. 

1 

61 
BIZMANZA 

ASSOCIATION 

Bharathiar University 
post Graduate 

Extension & Research 
Center, Erode. 

1 

62 
BIZMANZA 

ASSOCIATION 

Bharathiar University 
post Graduate 

Extension & Research 
Center, Erode. 

1 

63 
BIZMANZA 

ASSOCIATION 

Bharathiar University 
post Graduate 

Extension & Research 
Center, Erode. 

1 

64 
BIZMANZA 

ASSOCIATION 

Bharathiar University 
post Graduate 

Extension & Research 
Center, Erode. 

1 

65 
BIZMANZA 

ASSOCIATION 

Bharathiar University 
post Graduate 

Extension & Research 
Center, Erode. 

1 

66 
BIZMANZA 

ASSOCIATION 

Bharathiar University 
post Graduate 

Extension & Research 
Center, Erode. 

1 

67 
BIZMANZA 

ASSOCIATION 

Bharathiar University 
post Graduate 

Extension & Research 
Center, Erode. 

1 

68 

BBA Sports 

HOCKEY INTERCOLLEGIATE 1 

69 CHESS 
RATHINAM COLLEGE 
OF ARTS AND 
SCICENCE, CBE 

1 



 
 

70 CHESS 
CHIKKANNA 
GOVERNMENT ARTS 
COLLEGE, TIRUPUR 

1 

71 CHESS 
AZORE CHESS 
INSTITUTE 

1 

72 CHESS 
CHANAKYA CHESS 
ACADEMY 

1 

73 BADMINTON 
CHIKKANNA 
GOVERNMENT ARTS 
COLLEGE, TIRUPUR 

1 

74 CARROM 
CHIKKANNA 
GOVERNMENT ARTS 
COLLEGE, TIRUPUR 

1 

75 RELAY 
CHIKKANNA 
GOVERNMENT ARTS 
COLLEGE, TIRUPUR 

1 

76 FOODBALL 

YOUTH WELFARE AND 
SPORTS 
DEVELOPMENT 
AUTHORITY OF 
TAMILNADU- CM 
TROPHY STATE LEVEL 

1 

77 HOCKEY 

YOUTH WELFARE AND 
SPORTS 
DEVELOPMENT 
AUTHORITY OF 
TAMILNADU- CM 
TROPHY STATE LEVEL 

1 

78 

Physical 
education 

Sports 

Boxing  Intercollegiate   

79 Best Physique Intercollegiate   

80 Hockey (M & W) Intercollegiate 30 



 
 

 

81 Footbaoll Intercollegiate 18 

82 Kabaddi Intercollegiate 12 

83 Cricket Intercollegiate 15 

84 Chess (M & W) Intercollegiate 6 

85 
Taekwondo (M & 

W) 
Intercollegiate 2 

86 Athletics (M & W) Intercollegiate 4 

87 Basketball Intercollegiate 12 



















































































REPORT (2022– 2023) 

 
 Our college team successfully participated in Bharathiyar University inter collegiate Sports 

and Games – 2022 – 2023 and our college players were selected to participate in South zone 

Inter University tournament by representing Bharathiyar University team. 

 
ALL INDIA INTER UNIVERSITY LEVEL TOURNAMENT: 

N.JEGTHRATCHAGAN – II. B.A (Tamil) has selected to represent in All India inter 

University  Boxing tournament held at Jalanthar, Punjab. 

S.DINESHKUMAR – III. B.Com has selected to represent in All India inter university 

Best Physique Competition held at Delhi  in the year 2022 - 23. 

S.MALARAVAN – II.B.Com  has represented to Bharathiyar University Hockey team 

to participate in South Zone inter university hockey tournament held at Bangalore Central 

University, Bangalore in the year 2022 - 23. 

A.AKASH – I.BCA  has represented to Bharathiyar University Hockey team to 

participate in South Zone inter university hockey tournament held at Bangalore Central 

University, Bangalore in the year 2022 - 23. 

V.SELVAKUMAR – I.B.Sc (Physics)  has represented to Bharathiyar University 

Hockey team to participate in South Zone inter university hockey tournament held at Bangalore 

Central University, Bangalore in the year 2022 - 23. 

R.ASHWINKUMAR – I.M.A (Tamil)  has represented to Bharathiyar University 

Hockey team to participate in South Zone inter university hockey tournament held at Bangalore 

Central University, Bangalore in the year 2022 - 23. 

S.SURIYAPRAKASH – II.B.A (History)  has represented to Bharathiyar University 

Hockey team to participate in South Zone inter university hockey tournament held at Bangalore 

Central University, Bangalore in the year 2022 - 23. 

 



 

INTER COLLEGE LEVEL: -  

N.JEGTHRATCHAGAN – II. B.A (Tamil) participated in Bharathiar University Inter 

Collegiate Boxing tournament held at Govt Arts College, Modakuruchi and secured gold medal 

in the competition. 

NIRANJAN – I.M.Sc (Computer Science) participated in Bharathiar University Inter 

Collegiate Boxing tournament held at Govt Arts College, Modakuruchi and secured Silver medal 

in the competition. 

S.DINESHKUMAR – III.B.Com participated in Bharathiar University Inter Collegiate 

Best Physique competition held at Erode Arts College, Erode and secured gold medal in the 

competition. 

Our College Hockey team holds Runner - Up in Bharathiyar University inter collegiate 

Hockey tournament held at Vidhyasagar Arts College, Udumalpet. 

Our College Cricket team hold Winner in inter collegiate (Arts and Engineering 

Colleges) Cricket tournament organized by Sasuri Arts College  

Our college chess team placed Third in Bharathiyar University inter collegiate Chess 

tournament held at Kongu Arts College, Perundurai. 

INTER COLLEGE LEVEL TOURNAMENT: - 

  The following our college team have successfully participated in Bharathiyar 

University Inter college tournament 2022 – 2023. 

S.No Name of the team Venue of the Competition 

1.  Boxing Govt Arts college, Modakuruchi 

2.  Chess Kongu Arts College 

3.  Kabaddi Chikkanna Govt Arts College 

4.  Athletics Nehru Stadium 



5.  Hockey Vidhyasagar Arts College 

6.  Best Physique Erode Arts college 

7.  Taek wondo Nirmala Arts college 

8.  Football Nehru Arts College 

9.  Basketball Suguna Arts College 

 

STATE LEVEL TOURNAMENT: - 

Our college hockey player T.SINGAPRAKASH – I.B.Com selected to represent in 

tamilnadu under 18 hockey team and he participated in South Zone hockey tournament held at 

Ramanathapuram. 

Our College Hockey team hold Winner in District level SDAT Hockey tournament held 

at Chikkanna Govt Arts College, Tirupur. 

Our College Hockey team participated in Regional level SDAT Hockey tournament 

held at Kongu Arts College, Erode. 

Our College Hockey team participated in State level invitation Hockey tournament held 

at Rajapalayam conducted by Best Friends Hockey club. 

Our College Hockey team participated in State level invitation Hockey tournament held 

at Nagarasampatti, Krishnagiri conducted by Nehru Hockey club. 

Our College Hockey team participated in State level invitation Hockey tournament held 

at Pondicherry. 

Our College Hockey team participated in State level invitation Hockey tournament held 

at vizhupuram. 

Our College Hockey team participated in State level Inter Collegiate Hockey 

tournament held at Jamal Mohmad Arts College, Tirchy. 

Our College Hockey team participated in State level invitation Hockey tournament held 

at Salem. 



Our College Hockey team played practice match with SJN School at kallar, 

Mettupalayam. 

Our College Hockey team played practice match with Maruthi College of Physical 

Education  at Periyanayakanpalayam, Coimbatore. 

Our College Hockey team participated in State level Inter Collegiate Hockey 

tournament held at St.Xevier Arts College, Tirunelveli. 

DISTRICT LEVEL TOURNAMENT 

The following our hockey players (Under – 18) selected to represented to participate in 

State level Hockey tournament for Tirupur District Hockey team. 

1. S.Malaravan    - II. B.Com 

2. G.Shanmuganathan  - II.B.Com 

3. T.Singaprakash  - I.B.Com 

4. R.Hariharan   - I.B.Com 

5. A.Akash   - I.BCA 

6. G.Manikandan   - I.B.Com 

7. S.Vishwaprakash  - I.B.Com 

CHIEF MINISTER TROPHY 
 
BOYS SECTION 
 

1. Cricket   - Winner 
2. Basketball  - Winner 
3. Hockey  - Runner – Up 
4. Football  - Runner – Up 
 

GIRLS SECTION 
 

1. Hockey  - Runner – Up 
2. Football  - Runner - Up 

 
 

 



TOURNAMENTS ORGANIZED: - 

 Our Chikkanna Govt Arts College organized Bharathiar University Inter College “B” 

Zone Kabaddi tournament at our college campus. Tirupur District Kabaddi Association Secretary  

Mr.Jeyachitra A.Shanmugam and Tirupur District Sports and Youth Welfare Officer 

Mr.Rajagopal inaugurated the tournament totally 19 teams were took part in that tournament. 

REGULAR PRACTISE FOR GAMES 

1. HOCKEY - 6.00am to 7.30am  
and  

    4.30pm to 7.00pm 
 
      2. CRICKET - 9.00am to 4.00pm (Saturday and Sunday) 
 
      3. CHESS  - 1.30pm to 3.00pm 
 
      4. KABADDI - 3.30pm to 5.00pm 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
N.JEGTHRATCHAGAN – I. B.A 

(Tamil) participated in All India inter 

University  Boxing tournament held at 

Jalanthar, Punjab. 

 

 
 

  
A.AKASH – I.BCA 

has represented to Bharathiyar University 
Hockey team to participate in South Zone inter 
university hockey tournament held at Bangalore 

Central University, Bangalore 
 

 
 

S.SELVA KUMAR—I.M.SC.PHY  
has represented to Bharathiyar University 

Hockey team to participate in South Zone inter 
university hockey tournament held at Bangalore 

Central University, Bangalore 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

S.SURIYA PRAKASH – I.B.A..HIS 
has represented to Bharathiyar University 

Hockey team to participate in South Zone inter 
university hockey tournament held at Bangalore 

Central University, Bangalore 
 



 
S.MALARAVAN – I.B.Com  has 

represented to Bharathiyar University Hockey 

team to participate in South Zone inter 

university hockey tournament held at Bangalore 

Central University, Bangalore 

 

 
T.SINGAPRAKASH –I.B.Com 

selected to represent in tamilnadu under 18 

hockey team and he participated in South Zone 

hockey tournament held at Ramanathapuram. 

 
S.DINESHKUMAR – II.B.Com 

participated in Bharathiar University Inter 

Collegiate Best Physique competition held at 

Erode Arts College, Erode and secured gold 

medal 

 
 
 

Our College Hockey team hold Winner 

in District level SDAT Hockey tournament held 

 at Chikkanna Govt Arts College, Thirupur 
 



 
Our College Hockey team participated  

in Regional level SDAT Hockey tournament 
held at Kongu Arts College , Erode. 

 
Our College Hockey team 

participated in State level invitation Hockey 

tournament held at Rajapalayam conducted 

by Best Friends Hockey clud. 

 
Our College Hockey team participated in State 

level invitation Hockey tournament held at  

Nagarasampatti, Krishnagiri conducted by 

Nehru Hockey club. 

   

 
Our College Hockey team participated in 
State level invitation Hockey tournament 

held at Pondicherry. 
 
 

 

 

Our College Hockey team participated in 
State level invitation Hockey tournament 

held at villupuram. 

 
Our College Hockey team participated in 

State level Inter Collegiate Hockey 

tournament held at Jamal Mohmed Arts 

College , Tiuchy. 

 



 
Our College Hockey team participated in State 

level invitation Hockey tournament held at 

Salem. 

 
Our College Hockey team played practice 

match with SJN School at 

Kallar,Mettupalayam. 

 







































































































Chikkanna Government Arts College, Tiruppur – 641 602 
 

FINE ARTS CLUB Report 2022-23 
 
1. 29-07-2022 Coimbatore Zone Level Poem for “Bharti Bachelor Award” as directed by the Joint 
Director of College Education The competition was organized as a center for the students of Tirupur 
district-level colleges. 
 
2. On the occasion of the 75th Independence Day celebrations, 5 competitions of poetry, essay, painting, 
speech, and rangoli were held in our college from August 2, 2022, to August 4, 2022, and 19 students who 
won the competition were given prizes on February 21, 2023, in the World Mothertongue Day function 
organized in collaboration with the Tamil Department. 
 
3. On August 11, 2022, 27 people participated in 5 competitions, namely a singing competition, drama, 
miming, Bharatanatyam, and group dance organized by Bharatiyar University. 
 
4. On August 30, 2022, Sri Ramakrishna Mission Vidyalaya College of Arts and Science conducted a 
district-level elocution competition between college students in English and Tamil on the occasion of 
the 75th Independence Amuda Festival. S. Santhosh, an M.A. English second-year student, participated, 
secured 4th place, and got a certificate. S. Sasivikram, a B.Sc.Computer Science third-year students 
participated in the speech competition held in Tamil and received a participation certificate. 
 
5. On November 14, 2022, a Tirupur District College Speech Competition was held for five students on 
the occasion of "Jawaharlal Nehru"'s birthday on behalf of the Tamil Development Department, in which 
S. Nagaraj, a first-year Bachelor of Commerce student, won the first prize. Rs. 5,000 check and a certificate 
of appreciation. 
 
6. On November 27, 2022, Coimbatore Government College of Arts and Ambedkar Think Centre jointly 
organized the ideological speech competition on Annal Ambedkar for college students of Coimbatore and 
got the third prize from B.Sc. Chemistry S. Brindha, who is in his third year. 

 
7. Essay competition for "Ilambharathi Virudhu 2022," organized by Bharathiar University on 
November 12, 2022, on the occasion of Bharatiyar Birthday Celebration K.Shamiya, M.A. Tamil Literature 
Second Year, and K. Yuvasree, B.Com. Third Year, also participated in the poetry competition and got 
participation certificates. 
 
8. On January 24, 2023, A. Subhash, R. Sandhya, M. Sanmugavalli, and T. Manojkumar, all first-year 
students of physics, participated in the painting competition held at Bharathiar University on the 
occasion of the Swami Vivekananda Thought Festival and got a participation certificate. 
 
 
9. On January 27, 2023, the PSG College of Technology Ex-Level Association conducted the State Inter-



College Speech Competition. S. Brinda Junior Science Chemistry 3rd year, R. Sandhya Master Physics 1st 
year, and S. Nagaraj, Bachelor 1st year Commerce student, attended and got a certificate of participation. 
 
10. On February 11, 2023, on the occasion of the Vallalar Mupperum Festival in Tirupur A.V.B., 28 
students participated in the five competitions of speech, essay, song, poetry, and painting among college 
students in matric school, and 18 students received prizes from Mr. Senthil, Secretary of the Hindu 
Religious Foundation. 
 
11. On March 3, 2023, Central Law College, Salem, conducted a speech business competition for state-
level college students, focusing on the theme “Life Values Shown by Valluvar" In this, first-year 
undergraduate student S. Nagaraj won the second prize from Tamil scholar writer Mr. Tamilaruvi Manian 
with Rs. 5,000 check and shield. 
 
14. Only one college student from Tirupur district, S. Nagaraj, a first-year student of the Bachelor of 
Commerce, has been selected in the 9th year. Vottimizhar Literary Training Workshop, conducted by the 
Tamil Development Department at the World Tamil Association, Madurai from March 15, 2023, to March 
21, 2023, and has completed 7 days of training. 
 
15. On March 15, 2023, an essay competition on “Biodiversity Conservation and Human Life” was held in 
our college on behalf of the Tirupur Department of Placement and Training. Overall, 55 students 
participated. In this, B.Sc.Physics Second Year Student C. Sangeetha got first prize. First-year B.Sc. 
Chemistry student E. Elangaviya got second prize and first-year M.Sc. Physics student A. Sandhya also got 
the third prize. The prizes were distributed by them at the Tirupur District Collector's Employment Camp 
held in our college on March 16, 2023. 
 
16. On March 21, 2023, on the occasion of the 75th Independence Festival, the Ministry of Information 
and Broadcasting in Chennai (Government of India) organized a quiz competition. among college 
students at SN Arena, Ramanathapuram, Coimbatore. K. Mughilan, a first-year student of B.Sc. Physics, 
and S. Kannan, a third-year student of B.A. History participated in this event and received a participation 
certificate. 
 
17. On March 27, 2023, In the speech competition held by Tirupur District College on behalf of the Tamil 
Development Department at the L.R.G. Government Women's Arts College, B.Sc. chemistry, third-year 
student S. Brinda received Rs. 5,000 as the third prize. C. Sangeeta, a B.Sc.Physics second-year students 
received a participation certificate in the essay competition and poetry competition. P. Vijayaraj, a Tamil 
Research Student also participated and received a participation certificate 
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